
 

 
 
 
INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANISATION HYDROGRAPHIQUE 

ORGANIZATION INTERNATIONALE 
 

 
S-100 WORKING GROUP 

(S100WG) 
 

[A Working Group of the Hydrographic Services and Standards Committee (HSSC)] 
 

 Chairman: Julia Powell 
 National Oceanic and Atmospheric 

Administration (NOAA) 
 1315 East West Hwy 
 Silver Spring, MD. 20910 

          Telephone: 1-240-847-8226 
           E-mail:  Julia.Powell@noaa.gov 

 
S100WG L2/2019 
 
Ref: S-100WG4 Action Item 4  
              
To: S-100 Working Group Members     Date 21 August 2019 
 
S-100WG4-4.13 Miscellaneous Revisions, Clarifications, and Corrections 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

 
The S-100 WG4 meeting agreed that proposals 3 to 35 in paper 4.13 (Miscellaneous Revisions, 
Clarifications, and Corrections) were all minor clarifications and should be distributed by Working 
Group letter for approval in order to save time at the meeting. 
 
I am attaching S-100 WG4-4.13, with the content for items 1 and 2 stricken since these two items 
were decided at the meeting. The missing definition for “ASCII” in proposed revision #9 has been 
added since the meeting. Please send feedback or substitute wording in the attached comment form. 
Significant changes to a proposal should be submitted as a substitute proposal using the standard S-
100 change proposal form, available at the S-100 working group page on the IHO web site. 
 
Please restrict any comments in the comments form to the proposals in S-100 WG4-4.13 items 3-35. 
Any additional proposed revisions to S-100 should be submitted as an S-100 change proposal 
request using the standard S-100 change proposal form. 
 
Please respond with any feedback by September 6, 2019. Non-response will be taken as agreement 
to proposals 3-35.  
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Julia Powell 
Chairman, S-100 Working Group 

mailto:Julia

	INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANISATION HYDROGRAPHIQUE

